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SUBJECT:  Tri-Valley Comprehensive Paratransit Assessment  
 
FROM: Christy Wegener 
 
DATE: January 4, 2016 
 
 
Action Requested 
Information only. 
 
Background 
In late August, the City of Pleasanton, in partnership with LAVTA, released a 
Request for Proposals (RFP) to bring onboard a consultant to conduct a 
comprehensive assessment of paratransit services throughout the Tri-Valley. 
This is an update on the contract award. 
 
Discussion 
At the December 6th meeting, the Pleasanton City Council voted to approve a 
contract with Nelson Nygaard to conduct the Tri-Valley Comprehensive 
Paratransit Assessment. The team will be led by Joey Goldman and Richard 
Weiner of Nelson Nygaard, with assistance from Naomi Armenta and Samantha 
Erickson. 
 
Next Steps 
The City of Pleasanton and LAVTA will have a kickoff meeting with the 
project team in January. After the kickoff meeting, more information will be 
brought back to the WAAC about next steps and the formation of a stakeholder 
committee.  
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